
 
The overall objective from hydropower producers is to gain adoption by state energy standards that hydro 
is recognized as carbon-free and a renewable resource.  
 
SFWPA Asset Profile: 
Kelly Ridge Powerhouse 10.9MW (recognized as renewable) 
Sly Creek Powerhouse 13.5MW (recognized as renewable) 
Forbestown Powerhouse 39.7MW (not currently recognized as renewable) 
Woodleaf Powerhouse 61.0MW (not currently recognized as renewable)  
Agency focus is to achieve recognition of all hydro assets as carbon-free renewable energy. 
 
North Yuba Water District Advisory Committee 
As discussed at May’s Board meeting, I reached out to the General Manager of North Yuba Water District 
requesting consideration of a dual district advisory committee. Below is the e-mail exchange and I 
anticipate feedback after NYWD’s next regularly scheduled board meeting. 
 
Good afternoon Rath 
I will 
 
Jeffrey Maupin 
General Manager 
North Yuba Water District 
Office (530) 675-2567 
 
From: Moseley, Rath <rmoseley@southfeather.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, May 29, 2019 11:44 AM 
To: jmaupin nywd.org <jmaupin@nywd.org> 
Cc: tbrown nywd.org <tbrown@nywd.org>; dneilson nywd.org <dneilson@nywd.org>; 
ghawthorne nywd.org <ghawthorne@nywd.org>; gflohr nywd.org <gflohr@nywd.org>; 
ehansard nywd.org <ehansard@nywd.org> 
Subject: Advisory Committee 
 
Hello Jeff, 
At SFWPA’s Board meeting, yesterday I was directed to reach out to you and request starting an 
advisory committee. Participation would be you and I, plus two Board members form each 
district so that we can enhance communication on the current 2005 agreement/partnership as 
well as updating NYWD on the status of the new FERC license and the future of hydro energy 
and power purchase work that is being performed to both protect and enhance revenue streams. 
Short and Long term water transfers would also be a good topic of discussion as well. 
 
For SFWPA, the team would be myself, Director Tod Hickman, Director Dennis Moreland or 
Director John Starr based on availability. 
 
Will you please reach out to your Director’s for interest in forming an advisory committee on the 
topics mentioned above or any other topics of interest. 
Sincerely, 
 
Rath Moseley 
General Manager 
South Feather Water & Power Agency 
  


